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It is an outrage that a Government sworn to upholding the interests of it electorate would willing 
allow over site organisations like the Independent Commission Against Corruption to be starved 
of its resources to the point it can no longer perform their duties. These watch dog groups are 
not an unnecessary expenditure. They are necessary to ensuring that bad actors against the State 
not interfere with our Constitutional and Democratic processors. 

We have seen it happen in the United States (Allegedly), now more than ever is the time to be 
wary and ensure that everyone gets a Fair Go. 


